
CITY OF PICO RIVERA 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE 
PLANNING COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF PICO RIVERA ON MONDAY, AUGUST 4th, 
2025 AT 6:00 P.M. IS CANCELLED. 

___________________________________ 
Carla Anaya, Commission Secretary 
Community & Economic Development Department 

Posted:  7/30/2025 
     (Date) 


